
 

   School Dinners 
 

 

Price increase  

After the Easter holiday the prices of our 

school dinners will be increasing by £0.10 

(meaning a total of £2.20 per meal). The reason 

for this is that currently the dinners cost the 

school £2.50 and when school budgets are 

being cut we can no longer subsidise this 

additional cost. We want to make sure all of 

our money is spent on ensuring the very best 

education for your child. All children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will still receive 

free school meals.  

Will there be any changes to the meals?  

We are working very closely with the catering 

team at Enfield to ensure that the school 

dinners are the very best that they can be.  

Mrs Pearson, Mr Smart and the Governors met 

with the team at Enfield Catering to explain 

that sometimes they run out of one particular 

choice of dinner and that some children do not 

like some of the dinners on offer.  

 

 

 

We agreed the following: 

1. Leading up to the Easter holidays 

Enfield Catering will ensure that both 

choices on the menu are definitely 

available every day – even if it means 

they have to cook extra than is needed.  

2. A new menu will be introduced 

(attached to this newsletter). There will 

be a three week trail period where Mrs 

Pearson, Mr Smart and the Governors 

will check the quality of the food and 

what the children like and do not like. 

3. Mrs Pearson, Mr Smart and the 

Governors will meet with Enfield 

Catering again in May to explain 

exactly what the children at De Bohun 

want for their school dinners and 

expect that they can provide it. 

Following that final meeting we will send out 

a letter explaining exactly what the new menu 

will look like and what you can expect for the 

increased cost.  

We want the very best for our children, even 

if that means sorting out the school dinners!  
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This term's attendance...

week's attendance points so far

Well done to 4OW, this term’s 

attendance winners who will be 

enjoing a trip to the cinema next 

Friday to see Beauty and the Beast!  

The Big Pedal 

Once again, De Bohun is taking part in 

The Big Pedal this year. The Big Pedal is 

the UK’s largest inter-school cycling and 

scooting challenge that inspires pupils, 

staff and parents to choose two wheels 

for their journey to school. The challenge 

runs from 20 to 31 March 2017 and we’d 

love as many children, parents and staff 

from De Bohun to take part. Teachers will 

be recording the results each day and 

they will be uploaded onto the Bike It 

website.  

 

For more information, please look at 

www.thebigpedal.org.uk 
 

http://www.thebigpedal.org.uk/

